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Wolds Ward Laceby Update May 2022 

Crime 

There were thirty-five reported crimes across the Wolds Ward for April. 
Seventeen of these were reported in Laceby village.  

There were two reports of Criminal Damage.                                                                                  
A vehicle parked outside its address on St Francis Grove was damaged after 
bodywork was scratched on a door.                                                                                         
The other was a domestic related criminal damage.  

Other crime include:                                                                                                                              
Eleven assaults, six of which were domestic related involving the same juvenile 
offender.                                                                                                                                   
Theft of a bike from Lauridson Close.                                                                                                      
Theft of a golf buggy from Laceby Manor golf course.  

There was one report of ASB, whereby a male has been subject to abuse on 
several occasions as he has ridden his bike along the road.                                                                                                               

How you can help    

Your local Neighbourhood Policing Team appreciates the importance of being in 
the right place, at the right time, for the right reasons to reassure the public, 
improve public confidence and reduce crime and anti-social behaviour in the area 
in which we all live and work. 

We encourage all residents to call and report any issues where they live so that 
we can deal with any issues and step up our patrols in the area. The number to 
call for non-emergency issues is 101 

If you feel that there are other issues affecting you or your local community that 
should be given priority, please inform your local councillors or your 
Neighbourhood Policing Team.  

The named officers for Laceby and the Wolds are:                                                                                                                                     
PC 2056 Chris Skelton christopher.skelton@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                        
PCSO 7713 Diane Bell diane.bell@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                                    
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